
 
 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL:  kblouin@townofpalmbeach.com 

January 22, 2019 

 

 

Mr. Kirk Blouin     

Town Manager 

360 S. County Road 

Palm Beach, FL 33480 

 

Re: Town of Palm Beach Contract Ratification  

 

Dear Mr. Blouin: 

 

I am writing this letter to inform you that the 2017-2018 Collective Bargaining Agreement, 

between Local 2928 and the Town of Palm Beach was voted on during two meetings held Monday, 

January 14, 2019 and Friday, January 18, 2019.  The ratification vote passed and was therefore, 

ratified. 

 

If you should need any additional information regarding this ratification vote, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Scott Bielecky 

President 

Professional Firefighters/Paramedics of 

Palm Beach County, Inc. 

IAFF 2928 

Cell:  561-719-2427 

 

cc: Darrel Donatto, Fire Rescue Chief & Director of Emergency Management: 

ddonatto@townofpalmbeach.com 

 Brian LeBrun, DVP10: dvp10@iaff2928.com 

 Mark Floyd, Counsel: mfloyd@mierzwalaw.com   
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